On this the 1<sup>st</sup> day of April, 2024 at 5:45 p.m., the City Commission of the City of Hereford, Texas, convened in a work session at the site of the new baseball/softball complex located on S. Kingwood Street just north of the Caviness Sportsplex facility, the work session being open to the public and notice of said work session having been given as prescribed by Chapter 551 of the Government Code, with the following members being present and in attendance, towit:

Cathy Bunch, Mayor
Rose Mary Barrett, Commissioner Place One
Angie Alonzo, Commissioner Place Two
Clint Savoini, Commissioner Place Three
Mark Collier, Commissioner Place Four
James Stow, Commissioner Place Five
Steve Bartels, City Manager
Suzanne Finch, City Secretary
Audie Sciumbato, City Attorney

Absent: Rocky Bhakta, Commissioner Place Six

Also, in attendance were Dean Turney, Wade Hawkins, Mona Hernandez and two of her grandchildren, Zachary Maldonado, and Bennie Gonzales.

## ITEM 1 – Tour of the baseball / softball complex fields.

The group toured the fields. City Manager Bartels answered questions as the Commission brought them up.

There being no further business before the Commission, the work session was adjourned at approximately 6:10 p.m.